K-12 doing 'really well' after first incubation period



66 I am extremely proud of all of the educators and the staff in the school system. There are children who absolutely needed to be back in that in-classroom learning environment. And this has been incredibly important for them.

Dr. Bonnie Henry, June 15, 2020

The last few months have been stressful and we all need a break. As we near the end of the school year in a few weeks, I hope everyone is able to pause and spend some time relaxing with family and friends. We will continue to share information as we find things out.

In solidarity and safety,

Warren Williams

K-12 Presidents Council President

Following COVID-19 updates, Dr. Bonnie Henry and Minister Adrian Dix answer reporters' questions. On Monday, in response to a question from Global TV's Richard Zussman about how the roll-out of school has gone in B.C., Provincial Health Officer Dr. Bonnie Henry said that things have gone 'really well' despite the challenges.

The PHO said that B.C.'s measured approach—with orders and

guidelines in place—made it easier for every one to learn to adapt.

"It's not been perfect by any means and we're figuring it out," said Henry. "It's going well and I think that we're learning some really important things that will help us prepare through the summer and into the fall."

We've now seen that schools can be safe places. To date there have been no COVID-19 cases associated with schools in B.C. ■

Types of masks and the protection they provide:



Faceguard: completely protects your face



Disposable Faceguard: very flexible / secondary protection often required



Sports Face Protectors: assist with dirt and dust when cycling or running, etc.



N-95 Face Mask: filtration system removes 95% of airborne particulates/ no protection from vapours or gases



Disposable Face Mask: use one-time only / can prevent wearer's droplets from getting out



Homemade Masks: Your cloth face covering may protect them. Their cloth face covering may protect you.

